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Streets Committee Minutes 
August 2 2021 

1:30PM 
 
 
 
The Streets Committee Meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm on Monday August 2 2021 at 
the Marysville Borough Office. Present were Council members Steve Copp Lance Barthel and 
Dave Magee Also, present was, Borough Engineer Greg Rogalski, Maintenance Worker Ken 
Miller and Borough Manager Zachary Border 
 
Trucks/Equipment: 
Ken would like to change this item from re-chassis to purchasing a new truck that will make all of 
the trucks up to date and then the borough can start to re-chassis the trucks moving forward.   
 
New Business 

 
1. Davey’s BBQ request  

 
There was a request from Davey’s BBQ to put up a tent on borough property the committee 
felt this should not be allowed because it would then open it up for anyone who wanted to 
put a tent on borough property the right to do that.    
 

2. New Tires  
 
Staff wanted to replace the tires on the 2019 since they are factory tires and did not have 
good tread the cost would be around 1900 dollars. Ken did say they would pass inspection 
but all other trucks have had the tires changed from the factory ties to goodyears.  This was 
recommended to the finance committee   
 

3. Liquid Brine Attachment  
 
Staff would like to be able to pretreat the roads with a liquid brine which is a mixture of salt 
and water the brine itself can be purchased from Lower Allen township for around 21 cents 
a gallon the tank to store it in would be 500 and the spreader would be around 5000. The 
belief is this would save money on staff and salt cost. This was recommended to the finance 
committee. 
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Old Business 
 

1. South Main Street Bridge Project 
 
The Statements of interest were due today the next step is for the committee to review the 
submissions and rank the top 3 and then council would select the engineer to move 
forward.   
 

2. Pole Building      
 
No discussion            

 
3. Skid Loader 

                
Zach let the committee know that the safety committee met last week and this was one of 
the items that came from it and how they do not feel safe with the condition skid loader is in 
the committee asked if they could use the backhoe Ken said yes but they would not be able 
to get into all the places they need to get into.  

4. Sealing Mill Street Parking lot  
 
Zach is still trying to find someone to get the parking lot sealed Greg reached out to some of 
his contact and they suggested bituminous prime coat from DB Criag. Zach will reach out to 
them for a price.    
 

5. Parking in the square 
 
Dave had suggested split parking for residents and business owners there was no 
discussion on this and was tabled until the next meeting.  
  

6. Handicap Parking Request  
 
This request was denied by the committee.  

 
 
Other Business 
None  
 
Public Comment 
None  
                                   


